From: Susan Harrison

Sent: Wednesday, 24 August 2016 9:13 AM

To: Natasha Harras <Natasha.Harras@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Richard Bonner <Richard.Bonner@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Revised Block Design for Mod 5 07_0140 Pitt Town

Hello Natasha,

OEH has reviewed the revised modification request. While the removal of block 902 from the
originally proposed modification reduces the potential impacts on Aboriginal cultural heritage (ACH)
values, there remains intensification of development arising from the revised proposed modification
which will still increase the potential impacts on ACH values over what was originally approved. If
the intent of the original condition around restricting subdivision was to protect the Aboriginal
cultural values, then this revised modification remains at odds with this.

If you have any further questions please contact Richard.
Regards

Susan Harrison
Senior Team Leader Planning



